
Date: October 14, 2021 
Subject: Two Rivers Residents - Landfill Opposition Committee (TRR-LOC) - Updated information 
 

Attached is a brief outline to help prepare you for the Anne Arundel 
County Public Hearing on National Waste Managers' (NWM) proposed 
Chesapeake Rubble Landfill.  If this rubble landfill is approved, because it 
is to be immediately adjacent to Two Rivers (see maps attached), it will 
affect the quality of your and your family's life and the value of your 
property.  
  
The purpose of the hearing is for the Anne Arundel County Board of 
Appeals to consider the impact of NWM's request for a time extension 
for the development the landfill, on: 

      - the character of the neighborhood, 
      - the appropriate use or development of adjacent property,         and 

      - the public welfare 

  
The attached outline is a general overview of issues related to the 
proposed landfill.  It should be easy to understand, and is based on 
information that has been developed by the Two Rivers Residents - 
Landfill Opposition Committee (TRR-LOC).  Please read this attachment, 
and plan to attend the hearing on October 27 to show your opposition to 
this proposed landfill.  The hearing is at: 

                                    Anne Arundel County Council Chambers 

                                    1st floor, Arundel Center 

                                     44 Calvert Street 

                                     Annapolis, MD 

                                     Wednesday, 10/27/21, 5 pm 



 

 
 


